

What People Are Saying

About Value-Driven Health Care
Sergeants Benevolent Association of New York City – Ed Mullins, President

“At the end of the day, this is about empowering consumers – giving them the tools and information they need to maximize their healthcare dollars, and to make well-informed decisions regarding healthcare providers and services.”

Illinois Chamber of Commerce

“The President’s Executive Order represents a tremendous opportunity to improve the health system for consumers…Illinoisans should be able to select hospitals, physicians, physician groups, treatments and health benefit plans based on public reporting of national measures for quality, consumer experience, equity and efficiency.”

Puget Sound Health Alliance — Margaret Stanley, Executive Director

“Puget Sound consumers we surveyed show overwhelming support for a reporting system that will help them identify and choose the best performing medical practices.”

Arizona Chamber of Commerce and Industry

“Escalating healthcare costs have led employers to seek new ways to reduce expenditures in order to remain competitive in the global marketplace. Arizona businesses recognize that greater access to information will enhance accountability and efficiency in the healthcare marketplace, ultimately leading to cost savings and better employee health outcomes.”


Governor Sonny Perdue (Georgia)

 “Consumers in today’s marketplace are sophisticated when they have access to information, enabling them to make informed decisions about the services and products they purchase. Decisions on health care should be no different.” 
Congressman Pete Sessions (Texas)

“Today, the momentum behind healthcare price transparency continues to increase across the country, and policy-makers in Washington are listening… Greater transparency in healthcare pricing will create opportunities to improve care and lower costs by supporting those doctors and hospitals that deliver high-quality care and avoid unnecessary healthcare costs.”

Congressman Paul Ryan (Wisconsin)

“In order to make informed healthcare decisions, patients and their families need access to accurate, up-to-date, easy-to-understand information about healthcare providers’ prices and quality of care. The President’s recent directive helps move us toward realizing this goal.”

Mayor Johnny Ford (Tuskegee, Alabama)

“Everyone is a healthcare consumer and should be treated with honesty and respect. With the creation of transparency through widespread public reporting, individuals now have the tools to find the best health care for their loved ones and themselves. As the mayor of Tuskegee and the founder of the World Conference of Mayors Incorporated, I will continue to work alongside the efforts of our federal partners to give the power of informed choice to our citizens.”

State Representative Kris Steele (Oklahoma)

“If you give Oklahomans solid information, they will make good decisions about the services and products they purchase as healthcare consumers…President Bush's action will encourage transparency in the healthcare industry and help families make informed decisions based 
on the costs and the quality of the services they receive.”
